
 

 

 26th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Y7 Resilience Workshop 

 

It was fantastic to see so many Y7s joining the resilience workshop yesterday afternoon. 

 

If your child missed the session, please click here to watch the recording. 

 

Should you have any feedback following the session please do email me lgyngell@oathall.org. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss L Gyngell 
Assistant Head 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12J2H0jBCgXn8Je_YWc2aBNzHlJ89EkFA/view?usp=sharing
mailto:lgyngell@oathall.org

